Aston Meadows HOA
Executive Board Meeting
Kenneth Watkins’ Home

Sept. 14", 2011

The meeting was called to order at 6:18 PM by the President, Michael Sheehan.
In attendance were Mikah Knox, Kenneth Watkins, Tami Koenig, Pat Burross, and
Cyndi White. Quorum was established.

The minutes from the 8/24/2011 minutes were not available at this time. Tami
Koenig will email for approval at a later date.

Cyndi White presented the financial report. Pat motioned to approve. Second,
motion carried.

Michael Sheehan presented new business. New Laws for HOA’s presented to
the board and opened for discussion. Cyndi addressed these questions.

Previous Business-

e Annual meeting set for Sept 26" at TKO on Avondale Haslet Rd. 7PM
Notice has been sent to the membership. Michael will send the agenda out
via email to the board for any additional input.

e Michael noted there has been no feedback on the cancelation of the
Google groups.

e Fall Movie Night preparations are being finalized by the Social Committee.
Date to be set this week. Pat will get with Misty for specific details.

ACC Enforcement was presented by Cyndi White. Main violation volume was for
flower beds. Nothing further to report.

Community Improvement/Beautification- Yard of the month has been cancelled
per previous board approval. To be reinstated at a later date.



Next Meeting Nov. 14, 2011 at Pat Burross’ home 7:00 PM
No action items at this time.

Meeting adjourned 7:02 PM

Tami Koenig

Secretary



